
 

DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 
Regular Meeting      August 25, 2025 

 
FOR ACTION 
 
Subject: ​ Approval of Intergovernmental Agreements with the 

Bloomingdale Park District 
 
As part of a review of intergovernmental agreements, I have been in 
conversations with Joe Potts, Executive Director of the Bloomingdale Park 
District.  The attached agreements concern various partnerships between the 
School and Park District.  
 
One agreement allows for the Park District to use the land owned by the school 
district for public park access at Four Seasons Park.  This park is located behind 
the Montrose Market on Lake Street in Roselle.  Another agreement addresses 
the gym that is part of Westfield where both districts share costs and use of the 
space.  The final agreement addresses the use by the Park District of School 
District facilities to provide before and after school programming as well as other 
services. 
 
There is another intergovernmental agreement that will be ended between the 
parties as it pertains to the Blended Preschool program. The District will be 
taking over the program at Erickson beginning the 2026-2027 school year.  
 
It is my recommendation to the Board to approve the intergovernmental 
agreements with the Bloomingdale Park District, as presented. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation:  The Board approve the intergovernmental agreements with 
the Bloomingdale Park District, as presented. 
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